
From: Jason Murnock [mailto:jmurnock@anglerenvironmental.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2012 2:31 PM 
To: VanWye, Brian (DDOE) 
Cc: Tara Kelly 
Subject: Feedback for Public Comment Period: Stormwater Retention Credits 
 
Brian - hopefully this makes it past your spam filter in time!! :) 
 
Tara Kelly, one of our senior mitigation specialists, reviewed the resources you 
sent us and had the following comments / questions: 
 
Q1: Can you provide the full cost accounting to show how the In Lieu Fee (ILF) 
cost = $3.50 to retain 1 gallon for 1 year? 
Q2: Does the ILF include the costs to gain all federal, state, and local 
approvals that would be involved with the project approval? 
Q3: What is the current demand for offsite credits? 
Q4: How much is contributed to the ILF on an annual basis? 
 
Please feel free to call and discuss, or we can discuss in person. Good luck with 
your public comments! Hope to speak with you soon.  
 
Jason Murnock, CPESC 
Stormwater Compliance Division Manager 
Senior Environmental Specialist 
 
Angler Environmental 
12811 Randolph Ridge Lane 
Manassas, Virginia  20109 
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